
Help Needed – New to Year 7 Fun Day, Saturday 6th July 
  
This year’s new to Year 7 Fun Day is taking place on Saturday 6th July from 12 noon until around 
4.45pm. This is the biggest event of the year for the Friends of School, in terms of the amount of 
work involved, but also a huge fundraising opportunity. Most importantly, it is also the first 
impression new starters to the school and their families get of the school community – so we’d like it 
to be a good one!   
  
We would therefore be very grateful for your help please.  If you are able to spare some time 
throughout the day, however large or small, it would be very welcomed and much appreciated. 
  
Please reply to info@friendsofwbgs.org and let us know if you are able to help, and if so when 
throughout the day.   
 
Help needed for any number of hours you can give from 11am-5pm. 
  
If you have any special requests (ie no lifting) or any questions, please let me know. If you have other 
family members who are also able to help, we would be very pleased to welcome them on board 
too! Please let me know when replying.  
  
Thank you in advance, we look forward to hearing from you soon. 
  
Best wishes 
Friends of WBGS 
info@friendsofwbgs.org 
 
Check out last year’s Fun Day pictures at http://friendsofwbgs.org/gallery 
 
 


